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Last Official Meeting  -  Annual Xmas Dinner 

 

 
A great night with a really good attendance & of course a poem from Jean! 

 

..and Clarence Sunrise Inducted 3 New Members! 
 

 
 

BULLETIN 

http://www.lindisfarne.rotary9830.org.au/


..Chris W was awarded a well deserved Paul Harris Fellow! 

 
 

..and there were a lot of very happy raffle prize winners! 

 

 
 



Update from our President 
 
Welcome back to our Rotary routines. I hope you all had an enjoyable break. It was good 
to catch up with many of you at the Pizza night on 20th January. We have a wonderful 
guest speaker this week and partners are very welcome to join us. We will also be very 
pleased to induct Amanda and Marcus Excell. If you haven’t let us know you are coming, 
please do so as quickly as you can to help the caterer. 
 
A big thank you to those who have been busy during January, including a Bunnings BBQ 
and those who have prepared/repaired Tommy so that it will be ready this week to 
return to duty. A special thank you to Ted Kulinski who has prepared a funding 
submission to cover the cost of a new mower and whipper snipper for the Risdon Vale 
Neighborhood House. Fingers crossed it is successful. 
 
There have been a few pieces of correspondence I would like to draw to your attention. 
Some are attached to this bulletin and some will have come to you directly: 

• Rotary Down Under (Our monthly Rotary Magazine) should have arrived in your 

email today, except for Phil who gets a hard copy. If you didn’t get it, first check 

your Spam file and if it is not there let Richard or I know so that we can check out 

why you are not getting it. There are several good articles in this edition including 

details of Rotary Peace Projects, outlining the eight pillars of peace and strategies 

for conflict resolution within Clubs. Please get in touch with me asap if you ever 

experience anything that makes you feel uncomfortable in our Club. 

• This year’s District Conference is being held in Launceston March 26-28 which is 

only eight weeks away. This is a very informative weekend and would be a great 

way for new members to find out about all the many facets of Rotary in Australia 

and overseas. If we get a group together, we could all book at the same venue and 

make a weekend of it. 

• The Tasmanian Science and Engineering Challenge series is (still) scheduled for 

March 2021! This is a Rotary Sponsored Program and this year will be in Hobart 

from 16th to the 19th March. Every year they ask Rotarians to act as support staff 

at the University. It is a great way to meet other Rotarians and contribute to the 

future of some of the best high school Science Students in the State. 

• International Women’s Day is a global day celebrating the social, economic, 

cultural and political achievements of women. The Rotary Club of North Hobart's 

Cocktail Party on Sat 7 March The Hon Ruth Forrest MLC, Tassie's finalist in the 

Voices of Influence awards recently, has graciously accepted the role of keynote 

speaker and will tell her story. Margot will be attending and it would be great if 

some other members of the Club could join her. Again, it is a great way for new 

members to find out more about Rotary. 

https://www.facebook.com/ruth.forrest.792?__tn__=%2CdK-R-R&eid=ARDyna_Sj8Xbf1mNMAWK96lc77D4irujt7htXyStMIJc1M2KcX7gXMn0OpVBeIOcnD_67yrk8PpuO08r&fref=mentions


• I received an unexpected message from Rotarian Suren Poruri, Past President of 

Secunderabad West , RI District 3150, from India. His message said, “Your rotary 

club of Lindisfarne was chartered on 6-1-1973 , which is today. I would like to 

extend my warm wishes to you and to all your club members on this joyous 

moment.” It is a nice way for him to remind us that we have been a Club for 48 

years. We will have to do something about a celebration in 2023 

• If anyone is interested in finding out more about all the many Rotary Youth 

Projects there will be a Rotary Youth Forum on Saturday, February 20th The  venue 

is Longford RSL, 78 Wellington Street, Longford, 10-2pm with coffee at 9.30 am 

and lunch at about 12.30pm. Please talk to me if you are interested in attending. 
 

MEETING ROSTER 
This Meeting 

 
3 February 

Sally Wise**  -  A Life of 
Cooking Good Food 

 
Chair:            C Nicholson 
Reception:  John C 
Set Up:          Margaret C, 
Michael C, Amanda E 

Next Meeting 
 

17 February 
Ang Turner  - Dragon 

Boating 
 

Chair:            Kathy H 
Reception:  Peter F 
Set Up:          TBA 

Last Meeting 
 

16 December 
Annual Xmas Dinner 

 
 

**Sally Wise is a bestselling cookbook author, a regular guest on ABC radio and the brains 

behind the Sally Wise Cooking School in Tasmania's Derwent Valley. She is also a recipient 

of a 2021 Australia Day award for her services to cookery.’ 

Remember to advise the Club of your attendance & meal requirement before 
every meeting 

 
PROGRAM  - 2021  (Meetings to be held on first and third Wednesdays) 

Date Speaker Topic 

   

Feb 3 Sally Wise A life of cooking good food 

Feb10 Board Meeting  

Feb 17 Ang Turner Dragon boating 

Mar 3 paulsluyters24@hotmail.com Travel stories 

Mar 10  Board Meeting  

   

 

UPCOMING FUNDRAISING/COMMUNITY EVENTS  - 2021 

Date Event 

  

Sunday 14th February Bunnings BBQ 

Saturday 20th February Inner Wheel  -  Sean’s Two for Ten 
Walk 

Sunday 14th March Pancreatic Cancer Fundraising Walk 

  



NOTICES 
 

 

 

SIGN AT RISDON PRIMARY 

 



 
 

JANUARY BBQ PICTURES 

  



 

 

Did You Know? 
 

Members are asked not to use intemperate language when working near the 

truck.   Despite their 'macho' image, trucks are really quite sensitive! 

 

THEY SAY THAT LAUGHTER IS THE BEST MEDICINE! 
(with thanks to Members of the Club for sharing these via email or on social media) 

 

   

  
..the infamous “Gabezo” sign finds a new home (thanks Kesh!) 


